
October 31, 2023 NWN WUTC Advice No. 23-13A / UG-230763 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Kathy Hunter, Acting Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: UG-230763 – Annual Purchased Gas Cost and Deferred Gas Cost Amortization 
Adjustments and Combined Effects of all November 1, 2023 Rate Changes – Withdrawal 
of Less than Statutory Notice 
DO NOT REDOCKET 

On October 24, 2023, Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural (NW Natural or Company), 
filed replacement tariff revisions in this docket relating to its annual purchased gas adjustment and 
combined effects of all the rate changes proposed for an effective date of November 1, 2023.  

After discussion with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s Records Center, the 
form for a request of less than statutory notice that was included with the October 24th filing is hereby 
withdrawn.  All other replacement tariff sheets and revised Exhibit B remain unchanged. 

Please address correspondence on this matter Lora Bourdo at lora.bourdo@nwnatural.com with 
copies to the following: 

eFiling 
NW Natural, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
250 SW Taylor Street 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
Telephone: (503) 610-7330 
Fax: (503) 220-2579 
eFiling@nwnatural.com 

Sincerely, 

NW NATURAL 

/s/ Kyle Walker, CPA 

Kyle Walker, CPA 
Rates/Regulatory Senior Manager 
NW Natural 
250 SW Taylor Street 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
Telephone: (503) 610-7051 
kyle.walker@nwnatural.com 
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